
 

 

November 24, 2020 

 

Dear Families, 

After careful deliberation at last night’s special board meeting, the Cutten Board of Trustees voted to                
return all students to the distance learning model from November 30 through January 18​. This               
decision was made based on the recommendation of the Public Health Officer, Dr. Frankovich.  

Students will remain with their current teachers, including those students who were scheduled to              
return to on campus learning.  

We will revert to the Distance Learning schedule that was implemented at the beginning of this                
school year. Specific information about your child’s weekly schedule and assignments will be posted              
in her/his Google Classroom. You can also expect communications via Remind from teachers to              
provide you with additional details. Packets will be ready for pick up at both school sites. The                 
schedule for pick up is: 

Morning: 7 am to 9 am                   Mid-day: 11 am to 1 pm                   Afternoon: 4 pm to 6 pm 

Our food service program will continue. The order form is sent out electronically each Wednesday,               
or families may call the kitchen to order at 441-3900. Orders must be submitted by Sunday                
afternoon. 

We will continue to keep you updated. Please continue to read the Cutten-Ridgewood Record, sent               
out Sunday evenings via Remind. You can also find information on our website, ​www.cuttensd.org​.              
Please follow us @cuttenschools on Facebook, Instagram, and Twitter for updates. 

 

Sincerely,  

Susan Ivey and August M Deshais 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.cuttensd.org/

